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Vision Statement 
 

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves.  
We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed,  

critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges. 
A Maintenance Committee meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mr. 
Laughlin at 4:03 PM on February 12, 2020. 
 

1. PRESENT:  
For the Board: Mr. Laughlin and Mr. Neunzig  
Administration: Dr. Melendez  
Staff: Mr. Lombardozzi 
 

2. DISCUSSED: 
Discussion of the capital planning process and work with Tecton Architects took place. The 
Committee discussed the need to accurately project costs and implications to taxpayers as the 
process moved forward. Project elements were also reviewed and concerns about escalations 
and logistics for varying models were reviewed.  

  
3 ADJOURNED  

Meeting adjourned at 4:52 PM.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tim Laughlin  
Chair, Maintenance Committee 
Sherman Board of Education  

 


